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CLASS OF 2018 PROM NIGHT 

Following all the hard work this year, its finally time to     

celebrate. Our Post 16 students planned a brilliant 

Prom Night, with a ‘Fantasy’ theme. We all wore our 

finest dresses and suits and got ready to dance the 

night away... 



Once we had our photos taken by the waiting paparazzi, it 
was time to try out the delicious mocktail bar. Our student 
bar staff did a great job of keeping up with all the drinks 
orders. After a few slices of pizza, it was time for dancing. 
The playlist we all helped put together was the perfect 
soundtrack for the night.  

A special thank you to Robson for helping with the   

Photography—you did an incredible job  and your    

photos look very professional . Well done! 

Prom night was very special for our leavers this year—it was a 

chance for them to say goodbye to friends and staff and they 

should feel incredibly proud of their achievements throughout 

their time at Spring Common. We all wish them the very best 

for the future.  

 

Finally, we would like to say a huge thank you to all students 

for helping to plan the perfect prom; the night was a big     

success and we all had a wonderful time. 

The glamorous ’Ladies of Spring Common’ 

staff team!  


